
Aim Higher  

Pupils in Years 9, 10 and 11 were recently 

awarded for their effort, attendance and 

reliability at the schools óAim Higherô 

presentation assemblies.  

The presentations are undertaken to encourage 

and recognise pupils who are committed to 

going the extra mile. Although GCSE grades are 

important, Mr Knapton said it was also important 

to recognise the personal attributes of young 

people who work hard and strive to be the best 

they can in terms of effort and reliability -  

attributes that will serve them well in the 

workplace.  

Above: Pupils were treated to a song by a Franklin college 

student, on the topic of attendance.  

Below: Mr Knapton with the Year 11 pupils who received 

their óAim Higherô certificates. 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Welcome to the first edition of Hotline for 2015 and as we close this half term,                                                          
Iôm delighted to be able to share news of the schoolôs local and national recognition. The National Performance 

Tables for last summerôs results were published recently and they confirm that Healing was the highest performing 
school in North and North East Lincolnshire. When our results are  compared to 55 similar schools nationally, we are 
also the highest performing school. In addition, we  received  a letter from  the Minister of State for Schools, David 
Laws MP, congratulating the school  on results which show  we are one of the highest achieving schools across the 
country in terms of attainment and value -added progress for our most vulnerable pupils.   However, we are fully 

aware that this is only achieved with your support. For this achievement, the  school has been awarded £5000 and 
has been invited to apply for a larger prize.  Final prizes will be awarded at a ceremony hosted by the            

Deputy Prime Minister Nick Clegg in March. We will keep you informed!  

Iôd  also like  to express my sincere thanks for your support and patience during last monthôs emergency school 

closure due to a serious water leak . Further to this, Iôd particularly like to thank the parents of our cheerleading 
team  for ensuring that, despite the closure,  all pupils from the team were in attendance at the competition at Oasis 

Wintringham Academy  which they went on to win for the third year running: well done to all!  Finally, I would 
like  to wish you all  an enjoyable and relaxing half term break.   

Principal, Mr Knapton  

February 2015  



Support Your Childôs Learning Science Event 

Healing School Science Faculty hosted their 

annual ñSupport your childôs learning in 

Scienceò event, attended by year 5 pupils and 

their parents on Wednesday 11 st  February.  

The event aims to illustrate, using a range of 

fun practical activities and demonstrations, how 

modern Science lessons are built around 

ñinvestigationsò. 

Activities included fossil hunting, the Big Fizz (a 

chemical reaction with acid) and the ever popular 

óLight Fantasticô ï described by a parent as 

having the óWow! Factorô.  

The event is really successful because of the real 

ñstars of the showò, the Healing School year 10 

pupils, who volunteered to lead the practical 

activities and did a brilliant job of teaching the  

younger pupils some of 

the skills they will use in 

the future. Many of the 

evaluation forms 

commented upon how 

knowledgeable and 

enthusiastic the pupils 

were and that the year 5ôs 

really wanted to move 

here for year 7!             

Mr Harrison        

Left: Year 5 pupils study a 

trilobite fossil.                             

Below: Year 10 pupil, Abbie 

Playford , assists Year 5 pupils 

with an experiment.  


